
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 303: W/E 12th October 2018 
PLEASE NOTE: Carpark gates are closed between 8.35am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday for the  
coming week to : 

 

 

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the  
following classes for winning 
the attendance awards for 
week ending  5th October  

 

KS1:Y1  97.04%  
 

KS2:Y3  98.62%  

Autumn Term Breakdown  
for Attendance  

 

 0 days missed  = 100% 

 1 day missed  = 98.6% 

 2 days missed  = 97.3% 
 
 

 3 days missed = 95.8%  
WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT 
 

Please note that a penalty 
notice may be issued if a leave 

of absence is taken without 
permission. 

 Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page 
 

 Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School  WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Derwent Hill 
 

The messages we’re getting back from 
Derwent Hill are that children and staff 
are having a fantastic time. Well done to 
everyone there! 
 

Here you can see some of them getting 
ready to tackle the high ropes.  

W/B 8th Oct 2018 
Derwent Hill week 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 10th Oct 2018 

 Y3 trip - £8.50 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

W/B 15th Oct  2018 
Parental appointment week       
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 19th Oct 2018 
Break up for half term 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 29th Oct 2018 

 Children return to school  

 School Photos 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 30th Oct 2018 

 Y1 trip - £6.15  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 31st Oct 2018 

 Halloween Disco - £3.00  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 7th Nov 2018 
Remembrance assembly -
9.15am  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 13th Nov 2018 

 Y6 trip - £2.00  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 14th Nov 2018 

 Y5 class assembly  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 16th Nov 2018 

 Children in Need      

 Y6 trip - £11.70 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 12th Dec 2018 
Reception Nativity - 10am      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 18th Dec 2018 
Christmas Lunch -  
Grandparents invited      
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 21st Dec 2018 

 Carol service - 10am 

 Children break up     
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Mon 7th Jan 2019 

 INSET - NO CHILDREN    
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 8th Jan 2019 
Children return to school     

WE LOVE TO READ 
 

We had many fantastic entries for the ‘Caught Reading’ 
competition – thank you for everyone who sent in their 

pictures.  The winners were 
selected for their very  
imaginative and unusual 
places to read or creatures to 
read with. 
Well done Aria Freeman who 
was caught reading with her 
pet hen Venus and Masie 
Short, who thinks it is ‘cool to 
read’.  
By Mrs. Meldrum. 

HALLOWEEN DISCO AND SPOOKY WOODLAND WALK  
 

WEDNESDAY 31ST OCTOBER – NUR/REC AND KS1 FROM 3.30 – 5.00 PM 
TICKETS ARE £3.00 EACH PLUS ONE FREE ADMISSION FOR ADULT 
Children must be accompanied by an adult to take part in the spooky woodland walk where you will 
encounter all sorts of spooky things and carve a pumpkin. We also have hot dogs around the fire and a free drink. 
 

WEDNESDAY 31ST OCTOBER – KS2 FROM 5.15 – 6.45 PM 
TICKETS ARE £3.00 EACH PLUS ONE FREE ADMISSION FOR ADULT 
Children can come alone and still take part in the spooky woodland walk but will take their pumpkin home to carve. 
Hot dogs around the fire and a free drink. 
 

FOR BOTH EVENTS FANCY DRESS PRIZES FOR THE BEST GIRL AND BEST BOY COSTUME.   
 

TICKETS MUST BE BOUGHT BY FRIDAY 19TH OCTOBER 2018. NO EXCEPTIONS. 

Reception  
 

After reading ‘Goldilocks and 
the Three Bears’ the  
Reception children wanted 
to make their own porridge 
on the fire pit. What a  
success!! Its wasn’t too 
lumpy or too hot, it was just 
right! 

Visitors 
 

We welcomed 6 children and 2 teachers from Buchloe in Germany arrived in 
Sunderland to take part in our yearly Derwent Hill trip. The children are 9 
years old and have been stopping with some of our children’s parents and 
members of staff while they waited for their big adventure at Derwent Hill to 
begin. The children’s names are Nicolas and Bastine , Julian and Valentin and 
the girls are called Lisa and Hannah.  

Amelia Cruddas 

Gage Davison 

Riah Potts 
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